
 

 

24th September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Design a Poster Competition 

“Moving Sensibly Around School” 
 
We’re running a competition, for all children, to design a poster which reminds all pupils to move 
sensibly when walking between classes; making sure we are quiet, careful and polite in the hallways and 
other non-playground areas of the school. We’re pleased to say that the children are doing very well at 
this already and a great-looking poster will help ensure that this continues throughout the rest of the 
year. 
 
The areas in which children should move quietly have either a red, yellow, or green coloured floor; a 
“Traffic Lights” theme would be fitting and easy for all children to remember and understand i.e. If the 
floor is one of the traffic light colours, it means we should be sensible, quiet and polite when moving 
through it. 
 
Ideally, the poster will be of A4 size, eye-catching and clear. The closing date for designs is  
Friday 9th October. Winning entries will be selected on the following Monday 12th October and we will 
begin producing the posters to put up around school shortly after. 
 
Thank you for your support and good luck! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jen Beech 
Year 6 Teacher & Acting Assistant Headteacher 
 


